
~Christmas Program for December 20th  

We hope you had a chance to read the green instruction sheet for tonight’s 
Christmas Program. All children are to come to their classroom between 5:15 and 5:30.  
Parents may be seated in the parish hall. All students will be escorted to the parish hall by 
their teachers at 5:40. 

~FACTS Grant and Aid 2019-2020 - Warning Deadline December 18th 

You can continue to apply for grant and aid until January 4, 2019. However, if you need 
help to upload your documents, the latest Ms. Tonel can help is on December 21, 2018.  
Please call the office 0n 206-725-1774 to setup an appointment. 

~Letter of Intent  

For budgeting purposes, we need to know if you intend to enroll your child(ren) in St. Ed-
ward School for the 2019-2020 school year. Please complete the attached form and return 
it to the school office by January 11, 2019. 

~Raffle Tickets  

Raffle tickets were distributed to child/ren on December 13th.  Parents please be responsi-
ble for the safe-keeping of these tickets.  Be sure to check your child/ren backpack when 
you get home.  Each ticket is worth $5.00 and each booklet worth $100.  Deadline to turn 
in all the stubs, unsold tickets, and money to Ms. Tonel before 4:30 p.m. on January 11, 
2019.   

~Diaper Bag Project—collection ends on December 21st 

We would like to support Catholic Community Services’ Pregnancy and Parenting Center in their 
effort to help promote the health and well-being of women, children and families by donating 
newborn baby items. We ask your support in donating one or more of the items. 
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FYI  For Your Information 

 

December Calendar of Events 

December 18th         Warning FACTS Grand & Aid financial submission deadline 

December 20th         6th Grade Field Trip 

December 20th         Christmas Program 6:00—8:00 p.m. at the Parish Hall 

December 20th         End  day of collection of  Diaper Bag Project Collection  

December 21st       Last day of school 

                                       HAVE A BLESSED MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

 


